
From: clive hayes  
Sent: 10 August 2023 07:23 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street 
 
Subject: Objection to the Proposal at One Museum Street 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As a frequent visitor to London, and having had the privilege of staying round 
the corner from the British Museum on numerous occasions, I must register 
my objection to the proposed (revised) scheme at One Museum Street. This 
project displays scorn for the esthetics and harmony of the surrounding 
buildings and seems completely inappropriate in this context. Furthermore the 
development will set a precedent for more taller buildings in the 
neighbourhood, which is certainly not a desirable outcome, either for nearby 
residents or for the attractiveness of the area. As a British national living in 
Paris, I cannot believe that this project would receive planning permission in 
this city, where the historic and esthetic context is strictly respected and the 
construction of new high-rise buildings has, in the last fifty years, - with very 
few high-profile exceptions like the Pompidou Centre - been limited specifically 
to the more modern quarters of the city (e.g. the 13th or 17th 
"arrondissements"). 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Clive Hayes, 
Paris (France) 
 
 
 


